EAGLE EXPRESS

Phone: 413 423-3326

Internet - http://www.erving.com

May

Monday, May 2 - Wednesday, May 25
PARCC Testing

Friday, May 6
No School - Curriculum Day

Tuesday, May 10 PTO Meeting 6:15-8:00pm

Tuesday, May 17
School Council Meeting 3:20pm
School Committee Meeting7:00pm

Thursday, May 19
Note Date Change
"Savings Makes Cents"

Friday, May 20 PTO Spring Auction 5:00-8:00pm

> Thursday, May 26 All School Sing 2:30pm

Monday, May 30 No School - Memorial Day Observed

6th graders Block Printed Cards

Original Art Work by our 6th graders:
Block Printed Cards are now on sale in the school lobby. Cards & envelopes are \$2.00
All sales of these beautiful & unique cards go towards the 6th grade's spring trip to New York



Dramamine and Field Trips

This is just a quick note to clarify the regulations for use of Dramamine and other over-the-counter (OTC) motion sickness medications for field trips. Like all other OTC medications, before it can be given, the school must have on file a current, signed order from the primary care physician stating what medication is to be given, the dosage, why it is needed (a diagnosis) and when it is to be given. To avoid this extra work, it is recommended that children be given motion sickness medication before coming to school in the morning. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further please call (423-3326) or email (dubreuil@erving.com) Gail Dubreuil, the school nurse.

4th Grade National Braille Press

Fourth grade will continue to collect donations through May 10th for the National Braille Press. The donation box is located in the front lobby on the office counter.

The guiding purpose for the National Braille Press are to promote the literacy of blind children through braille and to provide access to information that empowers blind people to actively engage in work, family, and community affairs.





Do you live in the town of Erving and have a child that will be 5 years old by September 1, 2016?

Then your child is eligible to attend Erving Elementary School this fall.

Please contact the school at (413) 423-3326 and request a registration packet. Please return all forms by May 13th.

If your child is currently attending Erving Elementary School, he/she will be automatically enrolled for kindergarten and a registration packet will come home in his/her backpack in April.

If your child will not be attending Erving Elementary in the fall, please call the school and let us know.

If you have any questions about the kindergarten program, please email Mackensey Bailey, Early Childhood Coordinator, at bailey@erving.com



...a fun place to play and learn!



Spring Mini Kickers

5/7/2016 - 6/11/2016

Ueterans Field

Erving Recreation is pleased to announce the arrival of the Challenger Sports Mini Kickers Spring 2016.

Come and join the FUN, interact with Challengers British coaching staff and become Mini Kicker for life.

Mini Kickers is an innovative program that introduces 3–6 year olds to the basic skills of soccer.

Mini Kickers will be offered every Saturday, for 6 weeks throughout the Spring and each session lasts an hour.

Our Curriculum provides an innovative approach to learning that allows children to

explore and learn in a relaxed environment.

The curriculum develops social, physical, and emotional skills through the medium of Soccer.

For More Info Visit: https://challenger.mycustomevent.com/ShoppingCart.aspx?com=detailview&iid=83944



Erving Rec British Soccer Camp

7/18/2016 - 7/22/2016

Erving Elementary Schoo

Challenger Sports' British Soccer Camp is the most popular soccer camp in the country based upon one of the most innovative approaches to coaching youth soccer in the US and Canada. Our experienced staff study the game at all levels and we have identified the key techniques and skills that your players need to work on and master to reach their true potential. With programs for each age, the curriculums includes a variety of foot skills, technical drills, with practices, freestyle soccer, small-sided games, coached scrimmages, and a mini tournament play.

For More Info Visit: https://challenger.mycustomevent.com/ShoppingCart.aspx?com=detailview&iid=84005

Players also learn about our core values of respect, responsibility, integrity, sportsmanship and leadership.

NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



Why do we, as a nation, make it so hard for our children to thrive?

How can we do better?

Come take part in a viewing of a segment of the documentary series <u>The Raising of America</u> by California Newsreel. Afterwards join a community conversation facilitated by Gillian Budine, Community Network for Children Program Coordinator, about the current tus of early childhood for families and children in our communities. What do we do well Can we do better? Who do we talk to? How do we support what IS happening in our small.

- Monday. April 11. 2016 Wendell Library @ 7:15 pm: Viewing Episode 1: The Raising of America -Signature Hour (58 minutes)
- Thursday, April 14, 2016 Leverett Library @ 6:30pm: Viewing Episode 2: Once Upon a Time (32 minutes)
- Wedhesday, April 27, 2016 New Salem Public Library @ 6:30pm: Viewing Episode 3: Ar
- We Crazy About Our Kids? (32 minutes)
 Wednesday, May 4, 2016 Erving Senior/Community Center @ 6:30pm: Viewing Episode
- Wednesday, May 11, 2016 M.N. Spear Memorial Library/Shutesbury Town Hall @

Are We Crazy About Our Kids? (32 minutes)

7:00pm: Viewing Episode 2: Once Upon a Time (32 minutes)

Questions? Please contact Gillian Budine @ Union # 28 Community Network for Childre

Program budine@erving.com or 978-544-5157.

Find more information @ www.raisingofamerica.org

These viewings are supported by the Union # 28 Community Network for Children Program, funded by the CFCE grant by the the Debartment of Earlu Education and Care, and sbace is brovided bu our local libraries.